On Sunday 5/20/2018 at about 3:58 am, a WWD
was reported traveling EB in the WB lanes of
1-80 near MM 254. The WWD is not seen on
ICTV10 and so it is assumed that the WWD was
initially traveling EB in the correct lane but
crossed to the WB lanes at the MM 252.6
crossover. There are no other cameras in the
area so the WWD is assumed to have exited
1-80 at Exit 254 (CR-X30).
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